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Bobbie Walthall

From: daisy mae <daisymaegibson48@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 12:31 AM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Correspondence to Consent agenda item 7 (c) and also forward it to all 5 

Commissioners

Mayor Boley 
Vice Mayor Larson 
Commissioners 
 
  I am really struggling with your decision to require Short Term Rental License applicants to be Insured at a minimum of 
$1 Million Dollars for casualty, personal injury, and property damage. Who is carrying $1 Million Dollars of personal 
property in the back of their SUV? 
 I reviewed the City's Long Term Rental License application and I did not find  Any requirements of Insurance, period. So 
we (The City) are more concerned about "Transients" and their personal belongings, that are renting for a few days, than 
we  (The City) are about all of the Long Term Renters in this University town and all of their belongings, not just their 
traveling luggage?  
 Why can't the Short Term Rental Licensees post a sign on their property stating that "Management is not responsible 
for Theft or Damage to Vehicles or Personal Property"? 
  
 The City Of Lawrence has Posted on the Parking Garage on Vermont Street and their Parking Garage on New Hampshire 
Street the flowing Signs: 
  
    "Management is Not Responsible for Theft or Damage to Vehicles" 
 
 Yet a Parking Garage is nothing more than a Short Term Rental for your vehicle and your personal property that is inside 
of that vehicle. And the City wants no part of being responsible for personal property on their Short Term Rentals! 
 
 Do as We say not as We do? 
 
                                        Thank you, 
                                        Brad Gibson 
                                        732 Rhode Island St. 
  


